
 

 

August 25, 2022 
 
VIA RESS 
 
To: Ontario Energy Board   
From: Edyta McKay, Manager of Communications and Public Affairs, Elexicon Energy Inc. 

 
RE: EB-2022-0079: RESPONSE TO THE SOLICITATION FOR QUESTIONS FROM THE NON-RPP 

CLASS B DYNAMIC PRICING PILOT PROGRAM (the “PILOT”) ENAGEMENT SESSION 
 
On behalf of Elexicon Energy, I am pleased to submit the following questions for the Ontario 
Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Staff consideration following the latest Pilot engagement session held 
on July 28, 2022: 
 

1. In addition to the objectives identified on slides 14-16 of the July 28, 2022 engagement 

materials, are there any further Pilot objectives the OEB would like to consider? 

2. What criteria will be considered in evaluating the proposed Pilot design?  

a. To what degree will proponent proposal costs be a factor? 

3. Please describe the level and type of guidance the OEB and IESO intends to provide regarding 

the design of the Pilot(s)? 

4. Are OEB staff contemplating any modification(s) to the proposed delivery model or timeline? 

5. Have any barriers/risks been identified to implementing the Pilot as presented at the July 28, 

2022 engagement webinar? 

6. Are there entities and/or partners that proponents should consider that the OEB may consider 

helpful to the success of the Pilot’s objectives? 

7. Please provide any information and/or estimates regarding anticipated Pilot costs, including on 

topics of resources required to implement an individual project under the Pilot, and any 

contemplated treatment of customer savings? 

 

Elexicon is excited for the opportunity to participate in this important initiative. It is eager to 
work with the OEB to ensure the timely launch of the Pilot. If you require any further 
information or clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Edyta McKay 
Manager of Communications and Public Affairs, Elexicon Energy Inc. 
 
cc. Indrani J. Butany-DeSouza, President and CEO, Elexicon Energy Inc. 


